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18th December 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Christmas 2020 
 
We have reached the end of what has been a very long year!   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the children for adjusting to their new school 
life so positively.  Thank you for being punctual at the start of the school day, your positive 
engagement in class and being ready to learn.  All of these small behaviours create a firm 
foundation towards future success. 
 
On Thursday, several children from each class received a Headteacher’s Award for their excellent 
attitude.  I would like to congratulate those children once again; they really do deserve to be 
recognised! 
 
I would also like to thank you, our parents and carers, for all of your understanding and support 
since the first lockdown in March.  Thank you, especially, to all those parents who have sent us 
messages of support and encouragement throughout this time.  These small gestures go a long 
way towards keeping up morale! 
 
The new spring term will begin on Monday 4th January 2021 at 9.00am.  The children will 
continue to enter and exit school as they have been doing. 
 
If Covid symptoms start on Saturday 19th or Sunday 20th December, we will still need to provide 
Track and Trace on any positive cases of pupils in school.  You do not need to inform us if a 
parent/other family member tests positive.  In that case, please follow the government guidance. 
 
For Covid related enquiries only, Miss Newman will be available until Thursday 24th December 
between the hours of 9am and 12pm, on the school mobile.  Please do not call regarding any 
other matter. 
 
The school mobile number is 07834 540647. 
 
Thank you for all of your support and we look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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May I take this 
opportunity to wish all of 

our children,  
parents and carers  

a very  
Happy Christmas  

and  a  
Peaceful New Year. 
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